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Zagubica
Question of potential bidder 

and
Contracting Authority's answer
On January 25th, 2018 in the e-mail of the Contracting Authority has arrived question of potential bidder:


Could you tell me if its obligatory that all supporting documents (diplomas, licences, registration etc.) should be in certified copy by the competent authority?
In regards of the question of potential bidder, which is set within the deadline, the Contracting Authority gives the following answer:


The procuring entity does not require a certified copy in the evaluation process, but according to the assessment, before the signing of the contract, if copies are submitted, the originals must be available to send to the Contracting Authority upon request, about which the selected bidder will be informed in a timely manner.


Yours sincerely,

Milena Pajic
